
Royal Shakespeare Company / Schools Partnership 

Fearless Minds  

 
Shakespeare and literacy come alive in schools in Hastings and Rother. 
 
The Fearless Minds project is designed to engage teachers in a unique  
programme to support literacy and Shakespeare teaching in primary and  
secondary schools.  
 

The programme is funded by Hastings and Rother Arts Education Network, (HRAEN) and schools 

that participate will join a unique project designed to transform creative classroom practice. 

Free teacher training by RSC practitioners 
Free lesson plans and resources for the classroom 

Support programme to develop practical performances for your students 
Participation in major regional Shakespeare Festival in 2016 

 
The programme begins with a teacher training day on  

 
Thursday 29th January 2015 

9.00am – 3.30pm 
Helenswood Academy (Lower School) 

 
This will be an exciting, stimulating workshop which will give teachers innovative ideas and  
resources to develop creative Shakespeare lessons. 
 
Participation in this event will entitle you to free future lesson plans. 
 
There will be a follow up training session in the autumn and an invitation to join a practical  
performance festival in 2016 as part of the 400th anniversary of Shakespeare’s death. 
 
This is an amazing opportunity; free training by professional practitioners which will bring  
outstanding results in your classroom. 
 
Places are limited. If you would like to be part of this unique programme book your place with 
dhowell@helenswoodacademy.org or phone 01424 757 934. 
 
If you would like more information about the Fearless Minds programme, contact Niall Whitehead 
at Helenswood Academy on 01424 757 934 or email nwhitehead@helenswoodacademy.org  
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